
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Airports Council International – North America (ACI-NA) commends the House Transportation and 
Infrastructure Committee for introducing this important legislation to jumpstart the process of 
modernizing the U.S. air traffic control system. Upgrading our air traffic control towers, expediting 
runway safety projects, and ensuring sufficient staffing at our FAA facilities is essential to ensuring safe, 
efficient, and reliable air travel for the millions of passengers who travel through our nation’s airports 
every day.  We look forward to continuing to work with the House, Senate, and Trump administration to 
advance these and other long-overdue investments in America’s airports and air traffic control facilities.  
 
 
 
 


